
From: Gabriel, Debbie
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Opposing HB 3152
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 1:09:01 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

Hi. I am Debbie Gabriel from Happy Valley, Oregon. I'm writing to ask you to oppose HB 3152 during
this week's Joint Transportation Committee hearing, because the bill will create cybersecurity and
privacy risk for Oregon consumers and businesses.

HB 3152 will create digital backdoors into auto industry databases that house consumers' personal
information and business confidential information. This would be bad for Oregon consumers and
businesses.

 
Sincerely,
 
Debbie Gabriel

9340 SE 92nd Ave
Happy Valley, OR  97086
 
 
 
 
Debbie Gabriel, CSM
Launch Manager
DMS || Data Services

CDK Global, LLC 

2525 SW 1st Ave, Suite 400 
Portland, OR  97201

+1 503.402.3424
 
cdkglobal.com

Follow us
on:  Facebook  Twitter  LinkedIn  Instagram  YouTube  Snapchat
 
 
 

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee and may
contain information that is privileged and confidential. If the reader of the message is not the
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, notify the sender immediately by return email and delete
the message and any attachments from your system.
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